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Memorandum 
Dakota Springs Engineering 
31 North Tejon Street 
Suite 500 
Colorado Springs, Colorado 80903 
Phone: 719-227-7388 
Fax: 719-227-7392 
 
Date:  February 7, 2018 
 
To:  Ms. Nina Ruiz, Planner II 
  El Paso County Planning and Community Development 
 
cc:  Paul Koscielski 

CPR Entitlements, LLC 
 
From:  Charles K. Cothern, P.E. 
 
Subject: Waterview East Commercial Zoning 
  Mineral Rights 
 
 
This memorandum has been prepared to address the potential for a comment concerning 
severance of the mineral rights to a different owner.  We have received that comment numerous 
times on the current Waterview Applications.  The following is what the title company provided 
in response: 
 
Land Title Guarantee Company has replied as follows: 
 
Per our title commitments, I don't find any evidence of a severance of mineral rights.  
Perhaps the County is referring to the Patents from the United States which reserve a  
right of a proprietor of a vein or a lode to follow the vein onto the property if so 
discovered.  
This is standard language in United States Patents, but does not actually sever the 
mineral rights. 
  
For further clarification, the mineral rights have not been severed and remain with the 
current owner of the property.  
There should be no need to notify any other mineral owner as there are no other 
mineral owners. 
 
Ben K. Lowe 
Commercial Title Officer 
Colorado Title License #137098 
Land Title Guarantee Company 
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